
Police Scotland submission on The Civic Government (Scotland) Act 1982 
(Licensing of Short-term Lets) (Amendment) Order 2024, 24 May 2024 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please be advised, that as per request, Police Scotland have reviewed the 
legislation referenced above and have no comments to provided. 
 
Thank you. 
Kind regards, 
Susan 
 
Susan Cook 
A/Inspector 
Strategic Engagement Governance Coordination Unit 
Parliament and Government 
Executive Support 
Police Scotland Headquarters 
 


